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  Next General Meeting 
June 10th at 6:30PM 

EVERYONE is 

MAY  2025   

2025 Officers 

President: Tina Griffin 

Vice-President:Lauren Masterson 

Secretary: Shawnea Bowman

Treasurer: Janet Meacham 

Board Members 
Board Members: Carol Becker, 
Rachel Moilanen, Kim Celeri, Donna 
Butler, Mary Iversen, Melissa Smith
Alternates: Aura Johansen, Brandi 
Wooden 

JR Board Member 

Adeline Shattuck 

Rodeo Meeting May 27th @ 6:30 pm
Planning is coming along for our rodeo in 
September.  Here are some places we 
really need help for the event days (Sept 6 
& 7):  Parking, Front Gate, Raffle Ticket 
Sales, Drink Ticket Sales, Clean up.  Sept 
6th: Dinner Set up, Serving and clean up!  
Since we have no one interested in the 
kitchen so far we will have food trucks 
available for the event and our Kids booth 
will be open with sodas, water and snack 
foods.  We need some junior members to 
help out here!  Sept 6th is our Queen BBQ 
Dinner as well.  We are planning this to be 
a huge event and need as much help as 
we can get! There is a lot of maintenance 
work that needs to be done as well.  Some 
fence posts need replacing, chutes need 
work, etc.  Please come and let us know 
where you can help out!  Posters will be 
available June 1st.  Please contact Janet 
Meacham if you can distribute posters in 
your travels.  

New Members:  We would like to heartily 
welcome to the club some new and some 
returning members:  Emily Pendergrass 
and son Russell - Welcome back!  We 
have some 4H members recently joined:  
Lula Arden & Mom Sierra.  The 
Wittingslow Family:  James, Joshua and 
Faith with Parents Katrina and William.  
Welcome to the club!!  

Billy Smith would have won the 50 cent pot
had he been present at the May meeting! 

http://www.shorelineriders.com/


POKER RIDE!!! Come have some fun and help our club 
at the Pizza Poker Ride on Saturday June 14 th at 10:00 
am to around 3:00 at Caspar Orchard.  Bring your own 
drinks. Pizza is ‘on the house’ (on the trail!). 25$ ea 
rider. You get 5 cards (5 Card Draw) and can buy 2 
more at end of ride and try obstacles to better your 
hand! 50% of the Pot goes to your club…highest hand 
gets the pot! No one loses on a fun day!
Call Linda Klee at 707 357 0878 to rsvp so I know how 
many cards and Pizza and for any questions.   The trail 
ride is about 6 miles long.  

OBSTACLE PRACTICE:  June 8th from 1 to 3.  
$10 per horse and rider.  Ever wonder what all the 
hype is about with obstacle courses?  We will be  
setting up at least 10 different obstacles for you to 
come and practice with and learn about, how they 
are being judged and what is expected of you and 
your trusty steed!  We will have a drag object, 
cowboy curtain, big soccer ball, push cart, fishing
 for ducks, mattress walk, ring toss and more!  If 
we get enough interest we will break out the 
dancing man next time!  Interested please contact 
Janet Meacham (707-367-0322) for questions or 
to sign up.  Same day registration is fine.  $10 per 
horse and rider, all proceeds go to the club! 

Concessions!  We still have no one to run the 
concession stand for our events.  Please let Janet 
Meacham know if you can help out in any way 
for our playdays (June 22, July 27, Aug 24 and 
Sept 28).  We also need a crew for the horse shoe 
tournament August 30th.  Menu can be 
determined by the person running the booth!  
HORSE SHOE TOURNAMENT: This is a super 
fun event.  We need a set up crew to set the pits 
the week prior, someone for the food booth and 
someone to run the tournament itself.  Please let 
Janet Meacham know what you can do so we can 
start advertising!   (707-367-0322) 

MISS SRI / WRANGLER COMPETITION:  
Our contest has begun! These youngsters will be out and 
about selling tickets and spreading the word about our 
event.  Please support them in any way possible.  
 Queen Contestant: Abi Jones (707) 684-6532 
 Lil' Wrangler: Adam Shattuck (707) 734-0707 
 Lil' Miss:  Charlie Bowman (707) 357-5458

RUMMAGE SALE!  You may have heard we 
are planning a HUGE rummage sale to help 
make money for the club.  Our date for the 
sale is Saturday August 23rd from 10 a.m. to 
3 p.m  We will be accepting donations at the 
clubhouse August 16 & 17 from 10 to 1,  
August 20th and August 22nd from 5 to 7 
pm. Please bring only good/like new 
condition items. Reach out to your family 
and friends for donations.  We will not 
accept any Rugs, pillows, mattresses, 
stuffed animals, linens or clothing 
(nothing that can harbor bugs).  Acceptable 
items are household goods, kitchen ware, 
glass ware, books, tack, tools, gardening, art, 
furniture, jewelry, camping equipment, 
bicycles, chairs, barn accessories, electronics, 
bbqs, gently used shoes and books, and 
much more!  Also please bring any shopping 
bags paper or plastic if you have them.  

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Rodeo Meeting May 27 - 6:30 p.m.
Queen Horsemanship Practice May 31st Obstacle 
Practice June 8th 
Monthly Meeting June 10th 
Playday #1 in Series June 22nd (see entry) Check out 
our member facebook page for free and auction 
items as we are cleaning up!  
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